
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

 

 

HOLIDAY  

Please be advised during the 

 Canada Day Holiday on  

Monday July 1st, 2019  

the Management Office will be Closed,  

and the Superintendent will be off duty 

 

Cleaning Personnel from Amato Maintenance will 

be on site you may reach them at 905-999-4353 

After Hours please contact Larlyn After Hours 

Number at 905-672-3355  

The Management Office will re-open on 
Tuesday July 2nd, 2019 


